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Rachel Tibbetts

From: Planning

Sent: 16 August 2021 11:55

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: 21/02591/DISC - South Of Salt Way Banbury  

From: Oram, Richard - Communities <Richard.Oram@Oxfordshire.gov.uk> 
Sent: 16 August 2021 11:14
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Linda Griffiths <Linda.Griffiths@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Cc: Planning Consultations - E&E <PlanningConsultations@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: 21/02591/DISC - South Of Salt Way Banbury 

Linda,

The applicant has submitted a post excavation assessment to discharge condition 44 of 
permission 20/00277/DISC.

This post excavation assessment (v2) was initially provided to us for our comment on the 29th

June 2021 and was immediately amended as the consultant realised that this version had omitted 
a number of evaluation trenches also undertaken as part of this work. This revised version (v3) 
was submitted to us for our comments in lien with the agreed written scheme of investigation on 
the 5th July 2021. 

We provided advice to EDP, the applicant’s archaeological consultants, that this v3 version of the 
assessment was not acceptable and that a number of revisions would need to be undertaken 
before we could agree that it was acceptable on the 30th July 2021. They responded on the same 
day to say that they would speak to Oxford Archaeology and send me a revised version. 

No such revised version has been submitted to us and no post excavation assessment has been 
agreed for this site as set out in the agreed written scheme of investigation. 

As such we would not recommend the discharge of condition 44 at this stage. 

Once the post excavation assessment has been agreed with County Archaeology then a copy of 
this along with a letter confirming that the funding has been agreed to deliver the publication and 
archiving as set out in the agreed assessment before this condition would have been met. 

Regards

Richard

Richard Oram
Lead Archaeologist 

Archaeology
County Hall
New Road
Oxford
OX1 1ND
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This email, including attachments, may contain confidential information. If you have received it in error, please 
notify the sender by reply and delete it immediately. Views expressed by the sender may not be those of 
Oxfordshire County Council. Council emails are subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000. email disclaimer. 
For information about how Oxfordshire County Council manages your personal information please see our Privacy 
Notice.

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.. 


